

Matt Redding

Memorial Scholarship Foundation



10th Annual Memorial Golf Tournament June 15, 2015

We Need Your Auction/Raffle Donations!

The 10th Annual Matt Redding Memorial Golf
Tournament will be held June 15th at Whitney Oaks
Golf Club in Rocklin. The Tournament will field 144
players. This is a fundraising event for the Matt
Redding Memorial Scholarship Foundation. The
Foundation provides scholarship funds to students at
our local High Schools, Sierra College and William
Jessup University. With your help, the proceeds from
events like this allow us to continue to help students in
our area continue their education in Protective
Services.

The Auction/Raffle is one of the highlights of the tournament and we need your donations to make it happen!

The tournament committee would like to thank you in advance for your support!

Donated to the Matt Redding Memorial Foundation. Tax ID #14-1955150. Please complete the information below and mail with your donation to:

Matt Redding Foundation 5725 Bluffs Drive Rocklin, CA 95765

Or call for pick-up: (916)624-0789, or John Redding's Cell (916) 622-7949.

On October 9th, 2005, Rocklin Police Officer Matt Redding was struck and killed by a drunk driver.



Matt was very active in arresting drunk drivers. In 2004, Matt was presented with a special award from Mother's Against Drunk Drivers (MADD) for his dedication in keeping drunk drivers off of our streets.



	Donation Receipt (Make a copy for your records)	
i i	Donor Name:	
	Address:	City
	Zip CodePhone	
İ	Donated Item:	
1	Value:\$	
Į.		